
 

 
 
 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1811/2024-25           03.07.2024 
 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

SUB : SCHOOL OFFICE TIMINGS DURING SUMMER VACATION 
 
 

 
Please be informed that the school offices will be working with limited staff during 

summer vacation (i.e. from 8th July till 15th August 2024) and the timings will be 

from 8.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon Monday to Thursday. 

 
 
With regards, 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


